
JANUARY 21ST 2023 MEETING

Meeting was held at Delizas in Boonton NJ

Arlene called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM

Arlene welcomed everyone and thanked Ron Case for hosting

Bob led the pledge of allegiance

Arlene explained why Pat wasn’t at the meeting

Arlene welcomed Vince Uccis guests

Arlene mentioned the January/February anniversaries and birthdays 

Arlene read the 2023 closing balance of the treasury report, Steve is in Florida

Lois stated that there isn’t any correspondence from CTCI

Lucille stated no cards were sent out

Donna did an update on CTCI January 12th meeting, stated that CTCI has a $20,000 to 
$25,000 deficit, convention is August 20th to August 25th in Destine Iowa, rooms are 
$139 a night, cancellation policy for the hotel wasn’t available.  Paper ballots are being 
taken away

Paul Schroll stated getting ready for newsletter

Paul Adamoff Membership, two new perspective members John and Donna who came 
to the meeting

Paul Schroll, no new items on Facebook

Arlene mentioned that at the board meeting the treasury report was accepted and we 
went over the events for the club calendar, badge fines will stay at $1

Julie went over the Sweetheart brunch which will be held on 2/1 at the Brownstone, 
price is $65 per person

Toni spoke about Harolds deli, it was mentioned about the new Carnigie Deli in 



Secaucus, members voted on going back to Harolds, event will be on 3/17

Mike Parrillo spoke about the Spring Cruise in April, he asked for suggestions

Rich and Lois will have the tuneup clinic and their meeting in May

Arlene stated that the picnic will be on 8/11

Julie is checking about the Fall Cruise

Arlene spoke about the Christmas party, she stated we are looking for a new place to 
hold the party, we are looking into catering halls compared to restaurants.  A vote was 
taken for a band versus a dj, most voted for a dj, a vote was also taken for the party to 
be held during day compared to evening, day was preferred.  Arlene stated we will be 
looking into dj’s Donna will find out about the Gup,Joan Notar said she will ask someone 
she knows.  Arlene also mentioned that we did not have a big turnout at this years party 
as in previous years. Vote was also taken on the type of style food, buffet, family or sit-
down, buffet was voted for

Bob Notar stated that we should find a different place to hold our meetings, it should be 
in a private room, Arlene said she will look into the Wayne ale house and mentioned that 
we also can go to Anthony Francos in Wayne.

Vince stated we could have it at the Loft as long as he knows in advance, must bring 
your own food

Lorraine mentioned a fund raiser for St Jude on April 17th at The Mansion in Mountain 
Lakes, $65 per person and it is during the day

50/50 was won by Lucille in the amount of $75

Meeting was adjourned at 3:03 PM


